
O W  WATER DISTRICT 
P.O. BOX 67 

FRANKFORT, KENTUCKY 40602 

October 12,2009 
P 

Mr. Jeff DeRouen 
Public Service Commission 
21 1 Sower Blvd. 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort KY 40602-061 5 

Dear Mr. DeRouen: 

Elkhorn Water District requests to refund customers regarding Case No. 2009- 
00219 on the October 31 billing. We had computer difficulties in September that 
prevented us fiom being able to apply the credit to customers for September. We 
anticipate the water usage to be the same as 6,000,000 gallons. 

Please contact me at 502-695-443 1 if you need additional information. 

c: Todd Osterloh, Staff Attorney 

Garland Moore, Jr. 
Chairman 


